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Hello City Council,

I am a Downtown St Paul resident writing in support of the planning commission’s
recommendation to eliminate parking requirements. I believe allowing developers to have a
choice will maximize tax revenues for the city by more efficiently using our space.
Additionally, by no longer artificially inflating parking the city can be a greener place and
more pleasant for pedestrians, cyclists, and transit users. 

Thank you!
Jonathan Feldman
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